Glassboro Public Schools



To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer

Date: March 14, 2023

Re: Action Memo

March 22, 2023 Board Meeting

Recommend the Board approve acceptance of the Avid Grant for Glassboro High School in the amount of \$900.00.



Glassboro Education Foundation, Inc.

Dear Dr. Silverstein,

On Monday, March 13, 2023, The Glassboro Education Board of Trustees voted unanimously to approve the Avid Grant for Glassboro High School. The amount of the grant is \$900.00. A check in this amount will be sent to the Business Office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Andrew Pancoast.

Sincerely,

Mary Wurst Grants coordinator GEF